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President’s Desk 
 

October is here and what a gorgeous couple of days., comfortable 70s during the day and cool 50s in 
the evening.  Fall is here!   
 
At the September Day Meeting Annie taught us how to make Christmas Stockings; at the Night 
Meeting Broach presided over the Quilt Challenge, Telling A Story With Your Quilt.  Thank you both 
Annie and Broach.  We have such talented quilters at Cherokee Rose!  (see Groupworks for the events 
and pictures.)   
 
We have a busy October scheduled for you. 
October 9th- Quilt Till You Wilt.  9am to 9pm- At Douglasville United Methodist Church. 
October 14th- Day Meeting- Working on the Community Service projects.- St. Julian’s Episcopal 
Church  
October 28th-Night Meeting- R’action- St. Julian’s Episcopal Church 
As a reminder: Our meetings are at St. Julian’s Episcopal Church.  The Day meeting doors open at 9 
am and the meeting starts at 9:30. The Night meeting doors open at 6 pm and the meeting starts at 6:30 
pm. 
\Also, it is that time of year again for election for Officers and Committee Chairs for 2022.  We need a 
some people for key positions.  If you are interested, please let me know.  
 
Thank you so much to those that have signed up Positions for 2022! 
 
Here is the list: 
President- Broach Winsley 
Vice President- Debbie McDade 
Day Secretary- ??? 
Night Secretary- Ann Groves 
Treasurer- Vicki Hecht 
Historian- ??? 
Membership- ??? 
Newsletter- Susan Fisher 
Programs-??? 
R’action- Broach Winsley 
Sunshine-??? 

Way and Means- Linda Kelley 
Bee Keeper- Annie Kellum 
Challenge Quilt- Dawn Feist 
Christmas Party- Ann Groves 
Community Service- Bev Mahle and Bonnie 
McLain 
Golden Scissors- Dawn Feist 
Photographer-??? 
Saturday Quilt Till You Wilt- Ann Groves 
Webmaster- Joany Orsi 

Again, if you are interested in signing up for any Committee, please let me know. 
 
Hope to see you on of our events this month! 
 
Tina 
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                      MEETING LOCATION 
 

October & November 2021 
 

ST. JULIAN’S EPISCOPAL CHURH 
5400 Stewart Mill Road 

Douglasville 
 

DAY MEETINGS: 
Doors open at 9 am 

Meeting begins at 9:30 am 
 

NIGHT MEETING: 
NOTE NEW NIGHT MEETING TIMES: 

Doors open at 6 pm 
Meeting begins at 6:30 pm 

 
FACE MASKS WILL BE REQUIRED 

SOCIAL DISTANCING, PLEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Next Newsletter Deadline 

Sunday, July 26, 2020: 
Please send to Susan Fisher  

suekate@bellsouth.net 
 

If possible, please attach newsletter submissions as a Word or 
Pages document to your email.  

No pdf’s. 
 
 

 

Officers 
President – Tina Marinoni 
Vice-Pres. – Debbie McDade 
Day Secretary Vicki Hecht 
Night Secretary – Denise Adams 
Treasurer – Loretta Ford 
 

Standing Committees 
Historian – Charlie Phaneuf 
Membership – Rachael & Charlie 
  Phaneuf         
Newsletter – Susan Fisher 
Programs –   ???????????? 
                             
 Publicity –  ?????????? 
Sunshine – Bonnie McLain 
Ways and Means – Linda Kelley 
 

Ad Hoc Committees 
Bee Keeper – Jeanne Andersen 
Challenge Quilt – Broach Winsley 
Christmas Party – Ann Groves 
Community Service – Bev Mahle 
                              Bonnie McLain 
Golden Scissors – Dawn Feist 
 
Hospitality --         Awilda Cruz  
                             Bonnie McLain 
                                       Jill Stroer 
Photographer –  Charles Phaneuf 
Saturday Stitcharama –   
    Ann Groves 
 
Webmaster – Joany Orsi 

  
 
  
 
  
 
 

Membership 
09/0921 we had 10 members present  
09/23/21 we had 23 members, 1 visitor present  

Total Paid Members: 57 
 

Just a reminder, please wear your name badge to the meetings. 
Forget your name badge? It’ll cost you a quarter! 

 
 

 2022 Membership dues - $30 
Membership form is in Newletter and 

online. 
. 
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October Birthdays 
10/9 Ramona Tucker 
10/18 Heather Shaw 
10/25 Denise Allee 
 
 

Challenge Quilt 
 

If you missed the Story Quilt reveal, you can watch it online: 
https://youtu.be/b0Qt47QvR-Q 
 
 

The Gallon Bag Challenge Quilts  will be revealed at the 
November 18th Night Meeting. 

 
Broach Winsley 
 
 
 
 
 
Bees will not be held for the rest of 2021. 2022 Schedule to come. 
 
 

 
 

 
DEADLINE FOR OCTOBER NEWSLETTER IS OCTOBER 31st. 

 
suekate@bellsouth.net 
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CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD 
Night meeting minutes 
Thursday, September 23, 2021 
The meeting was held at St. Julian’s and began at 6:30. Seven guild members shared nine story quilts. 
What creativity!  Thank you for everyone who shared their talents with us. 
Business portion of the meeting started at 7:05 and was led by President, Tina Marinoni. 
Birthdays were recognized for the month of September. 
Tina updated us regarding officers for next year.   The slate of officers will be presented in October, 
and voting will occur in November.  Persons are still needed to serve as Beekeeper, Day Secretary and 
Program Chair.  An option for programs would be that instead of one Chairperson, one person take 
responsibility for the programs for one month at a time.  Tina asked that all give some thought to this 
idea so that it may be discussed at our next meeting. 
Sunshine Updates:  Bev Mahle is better.  Jeanne Anderson’s husband is home.  Jeanne is in rehab and 
expected to be discharged soon.  Bonnie is occupied at home since her husband’s surgery. 
Programs:  Jill reviewed programming for the remainder of the year.  Details elsewhere in newsletter. 
Saturday Sit and Sew and Christmas Party details are also available in this newsletter.  Sign up sheets 
are available for these events. 
Historian:  Pictures will be up this weekend. 
Membership:  Membership forms are available in GroupWorks and on the website.  Cost is $30.00 for 
annual membership and will be collected in October and November. 
Tonight, we had 24 members and one visitor present.  Three prizes were distributed.  
Newsletter:  Get all info to Susan by Sunday thee 26th. 
Ways and Means:  Look forward to being set up next month. 
Minutes were approved from last month. 
Sandy Vickers noted that economic changes have negatively impacted small businesses.  She 
encouraged us to support Stitch N Quilt, our local quilt store, especially as we look towards holiday 
shopping.   
Fabric:  Susan has more fabric which will be available at next month’s meetings and at Sit and Sew. 
Irene and Jennie have 4 vehicle loads of good fabric!  They will bring some to RAuction and donate 
some to Ways and Means. 
Respectfully submitted 
 Denise Adams 
 

 
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 
Our Christmas party will be at 6 pm on Thursday, Dec 2nd at Grace Presbyterian Church. $20 per 
person includes dinner and holiday frivolity. Spouses and guests are invited. Money due by November 
night meeting. 
 
Vicki, Sandy and Broach are working on this with me. You can contact me at 770-827-9935.   
 
Ann Groves 
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SATURDAY QUILT TILL YOU WILT 

 
Saturday Quilt Till You Wilt is back! Mark your calendars for October 9, 2021. It will 
be at the Methodist church at the corner of Hospital Drive and Prestley Mill Rd across 
from the Hospital, from 9 am to 9 pm. It's $10.00 to attend. Non-members welcome. 
You can come for a few hours or all day. Everyone brings a dish to share for lunch and 
leftovers for supper. I will start a list of who can come and food items in the next few 
months. 
More of the donated fabric will be available: fat quarters, 3 for $5, 6 for $10. 
 
If anyone has questions call me at my office, 770-827-9935. 
 
Stay safe as well. 
Ann Groves 

 
 
PROGRAMS: 
October 14, Day-Community Service Sew In 
 Bring sewing machine, sewing supplies & brown bag lunch 
October 28, R’Auction (see new procedures on following page) 
November 11th, Day, Sewing Room Wreath with Rita Perez - 
Rescheduled 
November 18th, Night, Gallon Bag Challenge Quilts 
 
 
New for 2022:  Pick a Month, Plan a Program 
It’s been suggested that instead of one Program Chair for the entire year, a 
member would choose a month and then organize the programs for that month. 
We’ll discuss this proposal at the October meetings. 
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SUNSHINE  
 

The sun is shining for Jeanne and Dick Andersen as they are continuing to recover from Covid. Let's 
wish them a speedy recovery. 
 
Bev Mahle is much better, not 100% but not in bed all day. 
 
Vickie is facing hand surgery! Wishing her fast healing! 
 
If you know of someone needing a ray of Sunshine please let me know. 
 
Bonnie McLain 
bmmclain@aol.com 
 
 

R’Auction 
October 28, Night Meeting 

 
We’re changing the procedures this year. Instead of bringing your 
donations in advance to a central location for the committee to box up, 
YOU will bring your items to St. Julian’s on October 28th, already boxed 
(use the usual shallow boxes) and ready to go!  
 
Please, no magazines, batting pieces or junky fabric. Fill you boxes (yes, 
you can bring more than one) with quilting fabrics, patterns, books, 
notions, embellishments, etc., that will tempt your fellow quilters. 
 
Another change, if your box doesn’t sell, you take it home! 
 
We will announce times and location as soon as they are confirmed. 
 
Questions? Contact Broach Winsley: 404-625-7870 
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Community Service 
 
 
Our Community Service projects 2021 are Quilts, Drawstring Bags and 
Pillowcases for the Douglas County Foster Children. 
 
 

 
The October 14th Day Meeting will be a special Community Service Sewing Day. Bring 
your machine and sewing supplies and fabric for pillowcases, drawstring bags or quilts. 
If you don’t want to sew you can join in and speed the process along by cutting &/or 
ironing.  
Bring a brown bag lunch. 
 

BRING COMPLETED QUILTS, PILLOWCASES, 
DRAWSTRING BAGS TO OCT 9TH QUILT TILL YOU 
WILT and/or OCT 14th DAY MEETING 
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GOLDEN SCISSORS        
 
 
Remember to record your name, quilt, details in the Golden Scissors book at meetings. 
 
A Golden Scissor Charm is awarded for a completed quilt with a minimum measurement of 220" 
around the perimeter of the quilt.  
 
Golden Scissors Rules  

! The quilt should be completed in the same year the award is given. 
! The quilt must be completely finished, quilted and bound. 
! There must be a quilt label sewn into or onto the quit with at least the quilters name and date. 
! The quilter presenting the quilt must have pieced the top. 
! Piecing can be done by hand or by machine. 
! Block-of-the-month, friendship, and round robin quilts assembled by the owner qualify for 

Awards. 
! Whole cloth quilts are acceptable: however, no cheater quilts. 
! Quilting may be either by hand or machine. 
! Professional machine quilting and tied quilts are acceptable 
! After earning 5 Golden Safety Pin Awards, they may be exchanged for 1 Golden Scissor 

Award. 
! Both a written record of the Award and a Photo will be kept permanently by the guild. 
! The record will include: the quilter's name, the name of the quilt and awards given 

 

 

Beginning with the January 2021 issue, the Guild Newsletter will 
be online only. You can access the newsletter through Group 

Works or the Cherokee Rose website. 
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Traveling Quilters 
Irene Gardner 
 
Heritage Designs  
614 46th Avenue  
319-622-3887  
Amana, Iowa,52203  
www.heritagedesignsquiltshop.com  
Quilting and Needlework Orders Welcome  
The Heritage Designs quilt shop is a very large clean and airy modern metal building. The shop has 
everything a quilter or needle worker could dream of...all the newest fabric lines and designer prints; 
and the latest books and patterns too. Plus a huge array of needlework supplies and patterns. They have 
a display of many beautiful quilts they made from their newest patterns and it really entices a shopper 
to want to buy a pattern, or a book, and of course the lovely fabric prints.  
The downside...no bathroom they'll direct you to a public bathroom down the street; which is 
disappointing because when a girls gotta go-well we have to run down the block and there might be a 
line...that's no fun! The owners are a bit stuffy (imo) but they loosen-up after a bit of chit-chat.  
This shop is located in the Historic Amana Village, which is a gorgeous step back in time to an earlier 
century. This historic village is an Amish community and most of the buildings are lovely vintage 
cottages with beautiful gardens and paths, plenty of parking and a variety of shops; wine, cheese, 
ceramics, wood crafts, candle, and quilt shops, and other wonderful places to visit. Also some nice 
places to eat and enjoy your lunch or dinner. Don't forget to visit the small museums showcasing the 
Amish style of arts and crafts.  
   
Let me know if you are traveling through this area and try to stop to visit the shop...better than those 
roadside rest areas!  
Irene Gardner  

•  

•  •  •   
 

 

Have you been to a fun, interesting, unusual quilt shop on your travels? Send you 
story/review to suekate@bellsouth.net to share with fellow members. 
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Date _____________  

         

Please Print Clearly  

Name _______________________________________Spouse___________________  

Address____________________________________________________________________  

City _____________________________________________GA Zip ________________  

Home Phone ____________________________Cell Phone________________________ 

Work Phone _____________________________ (Is not printed in Directory)                               

E-mail ___________________________________Birthday (Month) _____ (Day) _____  

Check Your Preferences Below: 

_____ Attend Day Meeting – 2 nd
 
Thursday at 9:30am                                                                                               

_____ Attend Night Meeting – 4 th
 
Thursday at 6:30pm  

_____ Attend Both Meetings                                                                                                               

_____ Email Reminder for Meetings                                                                                                  

_____ Read Newsletter Online at Website or GroupWorks 

Yearly Dues are $30.00 Make checks payable to: Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild                                                         
 Please bring your completed renewal form and payment to a meeting or                                                                                       
  Mail to: Charles Phaneuf 209 Brookside Way Villa Rica, Ga 30180  

————————————————— Membership use only below this line--------------------------------- 

Renewal Paid $ ______ Cash __ Check# ______New Member Paid $ ______ Cash __ Check# 
______ Badge ___ Notify ___ 

Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 
2022 Membership Form  {age 15 and up}                   


